
SHA congratulates Chan Ho-yuen on
winning a bronze medal at Tokyo
Paralympics

     The Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Caspar Tsui, today (September 5)
congratulated badminton athlete Chan Ho-yuen on winning a bronze medal in the
Men's Singles WH2 event at the Tokyo 2020 Paralympic Games for Hong Kong.

     Mr Tsui said, "Chan Ho-yuen demonstrated demeanour of a great athlete
with confident swings and strikes. It is a great honour to win the medal and
I am very proud of his achievement."
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